
Ways to Pay 

 

 

There are many different ways to pay for your childcare with Lilypad Pre-school. As 

you may not be aware we are a charity run Pre-school and as such it is important to 

collect the fees promptly when they due. All invoices must be paid within two weeks. 

 

 

Cash 

 

You can pay by cash when you drop off / pick up your child. Please put this in an 

envelope with your child’s name on it and the amount you are paying. 

 

 

Cheque 

 

Please make your cheque payable to ‘Lilypad Pre-school’. I am afraid we cannot 

accept post-dated cheques. Please be aware that as we are a charity, run by parent 

volunteers and our deposits are only done on a weekly basis; because of this your 

cheque may not be cashed for 10-14 days.  

 

 

Childcare Vouchers 

 

These are government schemes to help parents with childcare costs.  If either / both 

parents are employed they maybe able to access a childcare voucher scheme. Your 

employer can set one up easily and this could benefit them by reducing their wage 

bill. 

You pay into the scheme through your workplace by using your wages before Tax and 

National Insurance is taken away. This is a bit like the government giving you money 

to help with your childcare. 

 

We are currently members of Edenred and Computershare. 

 

Websites: 

Edenred : http://www.childcarevouchers.co.uk 

Computer share: http://www.computersharevoucherservices.com 

 

 

http://www.childcarevouchers.co.uk/
http://www.computersharevoucherservices.com/

